
 

26th February 2020  
 
Dear Parents/Guardians/Carers, 
 
The Friends of Ysgol Harri Tudur/Henry Tudor School 
 
You will hopefully be aware that we have recently re-formed the Friends of 
Ysgol Harri Tudur/Henry Tudor School (The Friends), the purpose of which is 
to raise funds for the wider benefit of the school and our pupils.  The Friends is 
open to anyone with links to the school that would like to get involved.  We 
hold meetings at the school on the first Wednesday of the month at 6pm and 
everyone is welcome; we are developing an exciting programme of events over 
the forthcoming months. 
 
Friends news  
 
100 club 
 
The Friends are running a 100 Club to start in April with monthly cash prize draws.  This is a 
lottery style event which I really hope you will join.  It only costs £12 for the year and half the 
money raised goes to the prize fund; the other half to the school (our priority project which is 
playground enhancement).  Attached is an application form which should be sent to the School, 
with payment, before 3rd April. 
 
Year 6, 7 and 8 Disco 
 
The Friends are holding a Disco on the 27th of March 6pm to 8:30pm in the Main Hall.  The Disco 
is open to Years 6, 7 and 8 with entry at £1.  There will also be snacks and drinks on sale.  
 
The Friends Facebook (FB) page 
 
The Friends have set up a FB page, which is a good way of keeping up to date with events 
we are involved with.  Noting the school policy on social media this page only refers to 
events which The Friends are involved with; just search “Friends of YHT School” on FB.  
 
I do hope that you can support the 100 Club and if you would like to join The Friends 
please come along to our meetings - a warm welcome awaits.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Alun Lloyd  
 
Chair of The Friends 


